
Personals.

Dr. J. V. Hutchison, of Montreal, spent New Years with Dr.
Bruce L. Riordan.

Dr. William Britton, of Toronto, spent New Year's at his old
home in Brantford.

Dr. R. A. McArthur, of Chicago, spent Christmas with his
relatives in Toronto.

Dr. R. C. Boyle, of Vancouver, paid a brief visit to this city
during the holiday season.

Dr. Armstrong (Tor.'80), of Northport, Washington Territory,
is visiting friends in Toronto.

Dr. A. A. Shepard (Tor. '98), of Sault Ste. Marie, spent his
Christmas holidays in Toronto.

Dr. Nattress, of Toronto, spent a week at the Welland, St.
Catharines, early in December.

Dr. J. Ephraim Elliot has been elected President of the Toronto
Young Men's Liberal Association.

Dr. H. Van Norman (Tor.'79), of Goldfields, Colorado, spent
lis holiday of two weeks in this city.

Dr. George lMcLaren (Trin.'99), one of the house staff Toronto
General Hospital, is ill vithi pneumnonia.

Dr. W. M. Pugh (Tor. '90), of Kenosha, Wis., was in town
last week, visitiug his many friends here.

Dr. W. H. B. Aikins, of Toronto, visited New York December
lth, and returned to his home December 21st. .

Dr. J. H. Collins (Tor. '89), Chicago, spent Christmas in
Toronto, and returned to his home December 26th.

Drs. W. P. Caveu and H. J. Hamilton have formed a partner-
ship in practice, which came into force January lst.

Dr. W.-J. Van Senikler (Tor. '91), Vancouver, British Coluni-
bia, was married on December 19tfh, to Miss Leila Mackay, of
Toronto.

Drs. Gerald O'Reilly, of Guelph, and E. B. O'Reilly, of
Hamilton, spent Christmas with their brother, Dr. Charles
O'Reilly, of Toronto.

Dr. W. H. K. Anderson (Tor.'97), resident physician, Toronto
General> Hospital '97-'98, lias been appointed Bacteriologist
at the Williams Head Quarantine Station, British Columbia,
in succession to Dr. Higgins. He will have special charge of
the laboratory work under Dr. Watt, the medical officer of
quarantine.


